
ClTY COUNCIL MINUTES -April 4,2006 

The Jonesboro City Council met Monday, April 4, 2007, at 3:00 p.m. for a special called 
meeting. Members present were: Mayor Doug Formon, City Clerk, Donna K. Jackson, City 
Attorney Crego and seven council members. Those members were: Province, Hargis, Perrin, 
Street, Dover, Furr, and Councilwoman McCall. 

City Attorney Crego read the following ordinance for the third and final reading: 

ORDINANCE TO REZONE PROPERTY FROM RESIDENTIAL R-1 TO 
COMMERCIAL C-4 LIMITED USE OVERLAY, LOCATED ON HIGHLAND DRIVE 
BETWEEN WOFFORD AND RAINS. (First Financial Bank) 

Councilman Perrin moved, seconded by Councilman Dover for the adoption of the ordinance. 
Attorney Don Parker, representing First Financial Bank, had submitted his original ordinance 
which did not contain provisions for the Limited Use Overlay and the installation of a cul-de- 
sac. The day of the City Council meeting on March 20" Attorney Parker provided a revised 
ordinance, however the original ordinance was read, instead of the revision. The purpose of 
the special called meeting was to have the third and final reading of the revised ordinance. A 
voice vote was taken resulting in all members voting aye. Those members were: Province, 
Hargis, Perrin, Street, Dover, Furr, and Councilwoman McCall. The ordinance was assigned 
number 34-2007. 

With no further business, Councilman Dover moved, seconded by Councilwoman McCall, to 
adjourn the meeting. A voice vote was taken resulting in all members voting aye. Those 
members were: Farmer, Province, Hargis, Williams, Perrin, Street, Dover, Furr, McCall and 
Ashley 

DOUG FORMON, MAYOR 
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